CITY OF IRVINE
INVESTMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING

Notice is hereby that the regular meeting of the Investment Advisory
Committee, scheduled for WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2014, has
been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.

The next regular meeting will be held on WEDNESDAY, MAY 14"
2014 at 4:00 p.m. in L-102, Irvine Civic Center, 1 Civic Center Plaza,
Irvine, CA 92606.

Affidavit of Posting:

STATE OF CALIFORNIA )
CITY OF IRVINE ) SS
COUNTY OF ORANGE )

| DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY that I, Melinda Neumann, am
employed by the City of Irvine, in the Fiscal Services Department; and that | posted
this Notice in accordance with law in the posting book located in the Public Safety
Lobby of City Hall, One Civic Center Plaza.

vates % }2// 1Y
Signed: %ﬁ M%\MW




